Automotive Safety Office Fairlane Plaza South
Environmental and Safety Engineering 330 Town Center Drive

Dearborn, Ml 48126-2738 USA

August 27, 2009

Kyle Bowker

Office of Defects Investigation

Nationa! Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. W48-312
Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Bowker:
Subject: RQ09-002:NVS-213kmb additional information

As you requested in an August 26, 2009, telephone conversation, attached is a CD
containing photographs of vehicles related to Ford's Field Service Action (FSA) 07551,
referenced in Ford's August 24, 2009, response to your August 12, 2009, request for
additional information. The photographs were obtained from dealers who were repairing
vehicles that had previously received the "inspection and grease" portion of the FSA. The
filename describes the particular concern with the prior repair.

If you have any questions concerning this response, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

T A

R. A. Nevi
Assistant Director
Global Automotive Safety Compliance

Attachment



